The Parish Council considered the new TPO - 0591 for 118 Thrupp Lane at the full council meeting on
Tuesday 12th September - minute reference 6a. The Council are in support of this TPO, and have no further
comments to make. Please could you accept this email as our formal submission.

Many thanks and best wishes,

Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
Brimscombe and Thrupp Parish Council




